
  

Albertina Kerr is closely monitoring the evolving outbreak of COVID-19. Your safety and 
well-being is our top priority! We encourage families to visit “remotely” with clients via video 
or phone. 

Per the Oregon Health Authority, the following policy is being implemented: 
• All visitors must be screened for symptoms, and will not be allowed to enter if ill 
• We must log and maintain those screenings for inspection 
• Guests and clients must remain 6-feet apart (social distancing) 
 
BEFORE ENTERING, please do the following to help us keep everyone safe and healthy.

Wash your hands upon arriving and before leaving. 
Please use soap and water (available in the restroom) and dry your 
hands with a paper towel. We also have hand sanitizer for your 
convenience.

Please postpone your visit if: 
• You have a fever, cough, shortness of breath, or other  
   cold symptoms  
• You have been in contact with someone who has been sick  
• You have traveled outside the United States in the last 14 days  
   or you have visited an area significantly impacted by COVID-19

 

Always cover coughs and sneezes. 
• Use the inside of your elbow or a tissue 
• Please throw used tissues in a trash bin immediately 
• Wash your hands with soap and water, or use a hand sanitizer that   
   contains at least 60% alcohol

Thank you for your support as we navigate this situation.
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